
 

 

Enterprise iLembe is the Economic Development Agency of the iLembe District 

Municipality, responsible for Trade & Investment Promotion and Local Economic 

Development for the region 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This notice serves to inform bidders that the above-mentioned bid, as advertised in the iLanga 

(06/12/2021) and the North Coast Courier (08/12/2021) newspapers, as well as the Enterprise 

iLembe website, which closed on 24/01/2022 has been cancelled due to no responsive bids being 

received. 

Enterprise iLembe apologises for any inconvenience caused. Enquiries may be directed, in writing 

to siyabongasi@enterpriseilembe.co.za. 

 

Mr. L. Mncube 

CEO 

THE APPOINTMENT OF AN ARCHITECTURAL FIRM WITH 

PROJECT MANAGEMENT EXPERIENCE FOR THE 

REFURBISHMENT AND EXPANSION OF OFFICE SPACE AT THE 

SANGWENI TOURISM INFORMATION CENTRE 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BID 
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